RPC phone conference 4/2/2005

Present at CERN: I.Crotty, S.Qian, M.Della Negra, A.Sharma and W.Van Doninck.

Connected: H.Hoorani and G.Iaselli 

Summary:

· Gas gaps

Korea not being connected, no further news on gas gap production was obtained.

· RE2 assembly in Pakistan

Hafeez and colleagues reported on the progress in Pakistan. The coax cable sent from CERN has been found and is now on the premises. Mylar and thin copper sheet will be purchased from China. Sijin reported that no further price reduction has been obtained from the company. He reminds that Chinese holidays will start soon and that many companies will be closed for about 20 days. Gas gaps from Korea were tested in Pakistan and with the exception of two gaps drawing too much current, all other gaps were found to suit the requirements even with some bending as reported before. A review of RE2 assembly is planned right after the March CMS week so that Hafeez and Tariq would be able to attend.

Hafeez promised that the FEB’s for station 1 will be shipped to CERN early next week.

Invoices for ferrules and coax cable to be sent to Islamabad by Walter. Reimbursement would go through the group’s team account at CERN where money will be deposited in the near future.

Part of the Pakistan budget is earmarked for the purchase of honeycomb panels for station 3. Stations 1 and 2 being the highest priority and considering the high shipment cost of the panels for station 2 (~ 40 kCHF) we would recommend the panels for station 3 to be transported by sea. 

· Miscellaneous
Pino pointed out that the purchase of bakelite should proceed since in the future it will become more difficult to purchase the required quality. Ian will follow this up.

Next RPC phone conference

On Wednesday 16/2/2005 at 9:00
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